
Release #85 

Please see the attached recent Communications from our National Regent. Because they contained 

personal addresses I am forwarding them via Flock notes and not on the States FB Page. There are 

multiple so please read to the end: 

 

Dear State Regents, 

 

I'm sorry to inform you that Sr. Mary Paul Giordano has gone home to our Lord., She had been a 

very active Catholic Daughter in the past holding offices in both the Local and State in both 

Pennsylvania and New Jersey. 

 

Please also keep Sr. Mary Paul's sister Margaret Giordano, State Regent of Pennsylvania in your 

prayers. Many of us may remember Sister Mary Paul from past National Conventions, I will always 

remember her as a great joke teller. 

"May the Angels Lead Sister Mary Paul to Paradise"   

Cards of Condolences can be sent to: (please check your Flock notes or ask our State Regent for 

the address.) 

 

Blessings, 

Emily 

National Regent 

"Faith as small as a Mustard Seed can move Mountains" Matthew 17:20 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Dear State Regents, 

It is with much sadness that I announce the passing of Patrick Bosch, Son of Past National Regent 

Claudia Bosch.  Patrick passed away on Monday, July 22, 2024 in Utah.   

Visitation: Thursday, August 8, 2024; 5:00 to 6:00PM   

A Celebration of Life will be held immediately after the Visitation from 6:00-7:00PM 

At Stevenson Funeral Home .   

Many may know that Claudia also lost her daughter Tana last year.  Please keep Claudia  and 

Patrick in your prayers at this difficult time.   

May the Lord lead Patrick to Paradise.    

Blessings, 

Emily 

National Regent 

"Faith as small as a Mustard Seed can move Mountains" Matthew 17:20 
 

 


